Janice Rockwood-Berry

From: Magao, Jason <jmagao@vernon-ct.gov>
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 8:52 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: KHS Turf Field

Please accept this as my formal support for the replacement of the turf field at Killingly High
School. | believe this project will help develop the future of Killingly athletics if and when
completed.

Jason Magao



